
REPEAL
WEP/GPO MUST GO

THE STEAL
WEP/GPO MUST GO

HELP ENSURE THAT EDUCATORS GET THE SOCIAL SECURITY BENEFITS THEY’VE EARNED. 

ASK CONGRESS TO FULLY REPEAL BOTH THE WEP AND GPO. 



To :

Dear Congress Member/Senator,

As an educator, I’m asking you to sign on to HR

82 and urge House leadership to bring this critical

legislation to a vote. GPO/WEP negatively

impacts public servants across the country. This

issue not only takes money away from committed

public servants who have paid into the system,

but also deters people from becoming public

servants like teachers and police officers. We

need to push for a repeal on all fronts to ensure

shortages don’t get worse.

Sincerely,

Rachel Croft


